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Chair Bird, Vice-Chair Fowler-Arthur, Ranking Member Robinson, and members of the House Primary 

and Secondary Education Committee, thank you for your time and for your public service. My name is 

Nathaniel Smith.  

As a parent, I choose to send my children to non-public, non-chartered schools because I believe that 

they provide the best education available today. As a teacher at The Lyceum, a non-public non-charter in 

South Euclid, Ohio, I know well the high standards to which the parents of our students hold us as well 

as the high standards to which we hold ourselves.  

Please support HB 339. 

Thank you, 

Nathaniel Smith 


